NJ TRANSIT BUS OPERATIONS
EMERGENCY STROBE LIGHT FEATURES

NJ TRANSIT is in the process of installing emergency strobe lights on
several types of NJ TRANSIT operated buses used throughout the state.

The strobe lights on NJ TRANSIT operated buses are designed to draw the
public’s attention to the “EMERGENCY CALL POLICE” message that is
displayed on the front destination sign and the “CALL 911" on the back
sign. These lights are NOT used for the same purpose as those found on
school buses.

Strobe lights on school buses are designed to provide a warning that a
school bus is carrying school age children and provide better visibility to the
bus from approaching motorists during dark, early morning, night time
conditions.
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If you have any questions about the strobe light features, please call:
NJ TRANSIT Police at 1-800-242-0236
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